
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

22/02/2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: On Site Sports Fixtures 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you of a temporary change 

regarding access to school premises during fixtures and sporting events. 

 
I am committed to ensuring the safety and well-being of all students under our care. In light 

of this commitment, we have reviewed our policies and procedures to further enhance the 

safeguarding of learners who remain on-site while fixtures are taking place. 
Regrettably, as a result of this assessment, we have made the decision to suspend access for 

parents and carers onto the school premises during fixtures until further notice.  

 
This precaution is essential in order to maintain a secure environment for all learners. 

While we understand the importance of parental support and encouragement during 

sporting events, we believe that this measure is in the best interest of our students' safety. 
Rest assured, our dedicated team of staff will continue to provide a nurturing and 

competitive sporting environment for your child. 

 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions 

or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school helpline. 

Thank you for your continued support of our school's commitment to the safety and well-
being of all our students. 

 

Kind regards, 
Mr J Thomas 

Curriculum Team Leader for Physical Education 
 

 




